
Ming-Yang High School held a caring activity cleaning the solitary 
elders’ houses on Jan. 11th, 2017.  

Two alternative service 
draftees were cleaning 
the living environment. 

An alternative 
service draftee was 
cleaning up the 
restroom. 

An alternative service 
draftee and a Hongdao 
Foundation volunteer 
were putting away the 
furniture inside the 
house. 

The elderly was taken 
a photo toghter with 
alternative service 
draftees and 
Hongdao senior 
citizen’s welfare 
foundation. 


